Miller Grove School Board

Regular Meeting

December 14, 2004
The Miller Grove School Board met in a Regular session with the following members present:

Carolyn Burns




Johnny Wilbur
Brett Darrow




Lewis Russell
Jim Potts




Roy Giles

Brian Lennon
Others in attendance:  Steve Johnson 
The meeting was called to order at 6:35 p.m. 
Approve previous meeting minutes:  
A motion was made by Johnny Wilbur and seconded by Brett Darrow to approve the minutes of the previous meeting.  The motion carried unanimously. 

Public Forum:  None 
Payment of the bills:

A motion was made by Lewis Russell and seconded by Johnny Wilbur to pay the bills.  The motion carried unanimously.

School Credit Card:
A motion was made by Jim Potts and seconded by Roy Giles to get a school credit card account.  There is to be two cards and a maximum limit of $10,000.  The motion carried unanimously. 
TASB Update 74:

A motion was made by Lewis Russell and seconded by Jim Potts to accept TASB Update 74 in its entirety.  The motion carried unanimously.
Mr. Johnson advised the Board that the attorney had not returned calls concerning the septic system.  Mr. Johnson advised that he would keep trying.

Mr. Johnson advised the Board that the school start date for the 2005-2006 school year was to start August 22 unless a waiver was obtained.  The Board was told that a calendar could be worked out using the August 22 date.  The Board asked Mr. Johnson to present a school calendar, if possible, without having to use a waiver.

A motion was made by Roy Giles and seconded by Jim Potts to adjourn.  The motion carried unanimously. 

_______________________

_________________________

President



Secretary
